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To:
     All Service Providers – Region 23


From:     M. Don Walker, AWI Program Manager
Date:
     February 14, 2005
Re:
     Trade Adjustment Assistance (TAA) 
In the past year career advisors have been able to record in OSMIS the provision of core and intensive activities as TAA funded. However, TAA policy specifies that TAA funds can only be used for training activities, and cannot be used for core or intensive services.

Recent communication received from Tallahassee has provided additional clarification on the utilization of TAA funds:

· To align with federal regulations, the OSMIS will not allow core and intensive activities to be funded as TAA.

· Customers must receive core and intensive services funded with local WIA funds.

· Utilizing WIA funds will include these participants (TAA) in the local performance. 

If there are questions regarding this change please contact Roxanne Soto or myself. 


